
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 

August 30, 1932 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, met in special 

session at 7:30 o'clock P. M. Those present and answering at roll 

call were: Councilmen Bear, Glassford, Hirons, Holcombe, Sievert, 

Roberts, and President Hall. City Manager Soderstrum, City 

Attorney Adams, and City Clerk Tomlinson. 

 

1933 Budget 

 

The meeting was called for the purpose of considering policies and 

items to be included in the 1933 budget. 

 

Building & Loan Committee re: lowering taxes 

 

Messrs. A. T. Gormley, V. C. Garms, R. L. Magill, Fred Mantey, G. 

V. Sternberg, A. C. Milne, W. Dinwiddie, F. C. Martin, and other 

representatives of the Building and Loan Associations of the City 

were present. At a previous meeting held by the directors of the 

Associations, they had agreed to request that all tax-making 

bodies lower taxes materially the coming year. Mr. Gormley acted 

as Chairman of the Committee and stated that they would be glad to 

assist the Council in preparing the 1933 budget so that all items 

could be cut as much as possible. 

 

Councilman Glassford moved and Councilman Bear seconded the motion 

that the meeting adjourn. 

 

/s/ Helen C. Tomlinson 

City Clerk 


